
Background: 

On April 27, 2018, the Town of Perryville received official notification from the Maryland Department of 

the Environment that it would be subject to the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 

General Permit for Discharges from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems. General Discharge 

Permit No. 13-IM-5500, General NPDES No. MDR055500. 


